
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

6. BUS STOPS 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought for the establishment of nine new bus stops, the removal of 

12 redundant bus stops, and the extension of the bus stop on Athlestan Street adjacent to Barrington 
Mall. 

 
 The Board resolved to adopt recommendations 1(a) to (j) and 2(a) to (m) inclusive of the officer’s 

report, with the addition of the following: 
 
 3. That the incoming Council be asked to discuss rationalising the process around the installation 

of bus stops, with a view to Environment Canterbury’s involvement. 
 
 


